
 
 

www.hemington.leics.sch.uk 
Head Teacher: Mrs. Eimear Davis 

12th November 2021 
 

Position: KS2 Class Teacher ECTs Considered: Yes 

Salary: Main Pay Scale (£25,714 - £36,961) Start Date: January 2016 (or sooner if possible) 
Contract: Full Time and Permanent Closing Date: 26th November 2021 

 
Dear Applicant, 
 

Thank you for your interest in the role of KS2 teacher at our school. Due to a rise in pupil 
numbers, we wish to appoint a class teacher to lead a mixed year group KS2 class. We are 
looking for a high quality, dynamic and reflective teacher to join our creative, innovative and 
inclusive team. We are a small “Good” Ofsted rated school, currently with 49 pupils on role. 

Located close to East Midlands Airport and the M1 motorway, we have close links to local 
schools and work with Leicestershire Local Authority to ensure the sharing of good practice, 
to collaborate, to support each other and continually evaluate all we do in order to ensure 
our teaching is as good as possible. 
 
We are looking for a high quality, dynamic and reflective teacher to join our creative, 
innovative and inclusive team. As a school, we are committed to providing high quality 
professional development to ensure that we achieve the best in all aspects of our school 
community. We are part of the Loughborough Learning Alliance and the North West 
Leicestershire schools’ cluster group. 
 
Please download the application pack from our website www.hemington.leics.sch.uk or find 
it attached to this listing. The pack contains the following: Job Description, Person 
Specification and Teacher Application Form. Please ensure that you complete the 
application form fully, with reference to the Job Description and Person Specification.  
 
We welcome and encourage visits to our school from potential applicants. Please call or 
email the school office to make an appointment. All applicants must submit their 
applications to school by midday on 26th November 2021.  
 
Hemington Primary school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of 
children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  
All successful applicants must complete an enhanced DBS check. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Eimear Davis 
Headteacher 

http://www.hemington.leics.sch.uk/
http://www.hemington.leics.sch.uk/

